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NOTICE TO STUDENTS, PARENTS AND STAFF REGARDING 
THE USE OF CAMERA SURVEILLANCE ON SCHOOL PROPERTY 

 
For the safety of our students, staff and visitors, Florence School District 3 employs camera 
surveillance equipment for security purposes. This equipment may or may not be monitored at 
any time. Surveillance cameras will be utilized only in public areas where there is no “reasonable 
expectation of privacy.” 
 
Public areas may include school buses; building entrances; hallways; parking lots; front offices 
where students, employees, and parents come and go; gymnasiums; cafeterias. District 
surveillance cameras will not be installed in “private” areas such as restrooms, locker rooms and 
changing areas.  
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